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Board Meeting Minutes
Rainbow Lodge
MAY 5TH, 2015

Board Members present:
Michael Grosso, President, Tommy Skaggs, Vice President, Julie Anderson, President Elect, Annette Clark, Secretary, Kamara Brooks, Treasurer, Jessie Payne, Member at Large

Michael Grosso, President called the meeting to order at 10:30 am

Treasurer Report given by Kamara Brook and accepted, last report was Fall Town Meeting

Secretary Minutes of the meeting given by Annette Clark.  Fall Town meeting notes accepted, Minutes of January planning meeting read but not yet posted to the website so vote was postponed.

Discussion
Different speakers were discussed for next year.  Continue the standard Federal and State updates as well as ICE as a break out session, hands held up as important.  Helen Conrad an immigration attorney was suggested. 

Tommy Skaggs, Vice President briefly gave feedback on Mentoring Program.  We now have five people serving as mentors and able to provide feedback to student employee and financial aide mentoring. This is a great opportunity for professional development and tech development.

Michael Grosso, President presented the topic of reimbursement for travel to our guest speaker, and that WSASEA has not reimbursed for travel in the past.  This was brought to a vote and accepted as 57.5 cents per mile for reimbursement to our guest speakers.

President Elect position duties were read by the present President Elect Julie Anderson.  The meeting covered the upcoming open positions and elections.  Position of President Elect, Vice President, and Treasurer, job duties were read and made known.  Nominations where open and forms provided to nominate leaders for the vote in July.  The Webmaster position is presently covered by Jessie Payne, Member at Large, until the Board is able to appoint a new Webmaster.  This position requires solid knowledge of Dream Weaver.

Julie Anderson, President Elect was presented the gavel by Michael Grosso, 
President.




Board Lunch Meeting
May 5th 12:00-2:00 pm

Present:
Michael Grosso, President, Tommy Skaggs, Vice President, Julie Anderson, President Elect, Annette Clark, Secretary, Kamara Brooks, Treasurer, Jessie Payne, Member at Large along with Jeff and Marlena from WSAC.


Conference Survey: The feedback this year was very positive. 
· Tommy’s “Back to the Basics” received very nice comments.
· Requests for more networking time.
· Cell Service was an issue and the Wi-Fi (not secure).
· Suggestions for more breakout sessions with old and new business (for different experience levels).

The upcoming elections were discussed and the Board discussed reaching out to more people to encourage participation. 

Dates for Fall Town were discussed and October 21st was a date that would be projected and discussed further at the summer board meeting.

The next Board Meeting, dates were discussed as August 20th or 21st.  Discussion was made to have it at Central Washington University.  Last Year Notes are stated it was a PLU.  

Meeting was closed at about 2:00 pm








